
                                                                                           John Rossi 
55 Water Street, 32nd Floor 

New York, New York 10041 
(T) 212-607-2016 
(F) 866-667-3900 
jrossi@mettel.net 

 

March 31, 2015 

 

Manhattan Telecommunications Corporation    

d/b/a Metropolitan Telecommunications Corporation a/k/a “MetTel”   

55 Water Street 

Floor 32 

New York, New York 10041 

 

Transmittal No. 17 

 

Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12th Street SW 

Washington, D.C. 20554 

Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau 

 

The accompanying tariff material issued by “MetTel” (FRN #4365144) and bearing 

F.C.C. No. 1, Access Service, is sent to you for filing.   

This filing inserts rates for the End User Common Line Charge established for Business 

subscribers in the states of Pennsylvania and Colorado.   

FCC Remittance Advice Form 159 / $910.00 filing is duly acknowledged with payment 

being electronically submitted. 

 

This filing, to become effective April 1, 2015, consists of tariff pages as indicated on the 

following check sheet: 

    Tariff F.C.C. No. 1   -   16th Revised Page 2 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

       

 

Respectfully submitted, 

       

              /s/ John Rossi 

        

             John Rossi, MetTel Regulatory 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: S. Vogel, EVP Product Management and Regulatory Affairs 


